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I write to stand against this sneaky new attempt to change abortion laws so that even full term babies are not
 excluded. As a Christian, I know that life begins at conception in a way planned by God, and that to interfere
 with that life in such horrible ways is the same as murder after a child is born. But even my many non-Christian
 friends find the proposed changes abhorrent, so giving the Bill support will alienate many who are looking for
 genuine caring representation of the people of Queensland.

Thank you for giving this favourable consideration.

Dorothy Holmans 
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